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Falls City School Board approves personnel moves and purchases

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Board of Education approved certified employment
contracts for the 2024-25 school year with Ashleigh Eickhoff as Secondary School
Counselor; Kylie Whitney as Special Education Coordinator and Emma Shubert
as an elementary Special Education Teacher when the met Monday night.

The Board also accepted the resignation of elementary teacher Caitlin Shafer
effective at the end of the current school year.

The Board approved a Kindergarten through 12th grade Math Curriculum
purchase for enVision Math K-5 and HMH Math 6th grade through Algebra II at
a total cost of $179,806.

In addition the Board approve a technology replacement proposal which
amounted to nearly $107,000.

School lunch meal prices will increase 25-cents each for the 2024-25 school year.

The District 56 Board also approved Superintendent Tim Heckenlively renewing
a $500,000 Special Building Fund CD.
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